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Girraween and Anglesey Road Roundabout 
Project Update 

 
Construction work on the Girraween and Anglesey Road Roundabout is progressing well. 
 
The work is part of a $2.5 million project to build a single lane roundabout and upgrade the intersection, 
a project that is funded by the Federal Government’s Black Spot and Roads to Recovery programs. 
 
The detours installed along Girraween Road and Mango and Valencia Roads continue to divert traffic 
around the roadworks site and are working well, with traffic flowing smoothly. 
 
Litchfield Council would like to thank the public for their patience during this major project and will 
continue to work with the contractor to minimise disruption. 
 
Culverts, pipes and kerbing are completed and the road pavement construction will be completed next 
week. These works will be followed by sealing and asphalt works, and installation of street lights. 
 
Council is currently preparing a funding application to the 2016 2017 financial year Black Spot program 
to extend Hicks Road from the new roundabout to provide access to Girraween School, with a view to 
potentially close the Carruth Road intersection with Girraween Road. 
 
Council will continue to update stakeholders on the progress of the current roadworks and any progress 
on a future Hicks Road link to the Girraween School. 
 
For more information and regular updates during this major project go to www.litchfield.nt.gov.au, or 
telephone 8983 0600 or email council@lsc.nt.gov.au if you have any feedback or queries about the 
roadworks. 
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